

Dear people of Halton Hills:

In these difficult times, wouldn't it be nice to receive something of value, something you would like, absolutely free? Especially if you have been negatively impacted by this shitty pandemic (and who hasn't).

I feel I've been truly blessed to remain open and able to help the good citizens of Halton Hills, and am very happy to announce a <u>Free Turkey Giveaway</u>!!!

If you or someone you know can benefit from a free turkey, Santa has generously offered to help
The Georgetown Hearing Clinic to hand out the frozen turkeys at The Georgetown Marketplace Mall on Sunday Dec 20th, starting at 12pm noon. This will be a drive-thru event, so please line up your cars where the elves ask you to.

Wishing you all a safe, happy and healthy Merry Christmas! Your friends at The Georgetown Hearing Clinic.

*While Supplies Last. Limit One Per Vehicle.